Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities

Keith E. Haas, P.E. General Manager



Michael L. Gitter, P.E. Chief of Operations Kenneth M. Scolaro, C.P.A. Administrative Manager

Chad W. Regalia, P.E. Chief Engineer

July 14, 2022

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason Trevor Jung Shannon Powell Matthew Rejc Stacy Sheppard Alder Natalia Taft Alder John Tate II Paul Vornholt

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 3 – Contract W-21-1 – Perry Ave Tank Roof Replacement

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 3 on Contract W-21-1, Perry Ave Tank Roof Replacement, General Construction Services (Contractor), in the amount of \$5,000.00. This change order is decreasing the amount since there is no longer a need for the Contractor to perform any ground site restoration.

The original contract amount is \$1,410,000.00. Approval of Change Order No. 3 would bring the total contract amount to \$1,450,200.00. This change order reflects an overall net increase of 2.85% on the original contract amount.

Sincerely,

Michael Gitter

Water Utility Director

MG/jb